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FPL.

February 18, 2022

Neil Kutcheta

Assistant Port Director
1850 Eller Drive

Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33316

Dear Mr. Kutchera:

In response to your request, this non-binding “ballpark” estimate to provide approximately 15 MVA of shore
powet capability/capacity for each of the 8 terminals (2, 4, 18, 19, 21, 25, 26, and 29) is approximately
$35,000,000. This amount is an “ordet of magnitude” estimate only. This estimate is not an offer from FPL
to petform the requested work and should not be construed or used as such for detailed planning purposes.
It is provided strictly to assist with your preliminary decision making. FPL shall not be held liable for any
variations that may occur between this “order of magnitude” estimate and any detailed cost estimates that
may subsequently be provided by FPL.

Should you desire to putsue this matter further by requesting a “binding” detailed Engineering Cost Estimate,
an engineering deposit in the amount of $495,000 will be requited. This tequest must be made in writing and
shall specify, in detail, the scope of work to be included in the estimate. The binding detailed Engineering
Cost Estimate is valid for six months and subject to change in the event of a work scope change.

Should you pay an engineering deposit and elect to have the work performed (the work included in the
estimate fot which the deposit was paid), that deposit will be applied to the FPL wortk order as customer
Contribution in Aid of Construction (CIAC). This applied amount would contribute toward the total CIAC
amount determined by the detailed cost estimate, if the CIAC is paid while the estimate is valid. If you elect
not to have that work performed, ot if no CIAC payment is made while the estimate is valid, the deposit will
be withheld by FPL to defray a portion of FPL’s cost to produce the estimate.

Should additional detailed estimates be required for work not included in your original request, you may be
requited to pay any additional FPL engineering costs to produce those estimates.

Please contact me at 772-214-4569 or Jessica.Ireton-Hewitt@fpl.com if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Y,

Jessica Ireton-Hewitt
Project Director

Florida Power & Light Company

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408






